
GENERAL LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 
Minutes of a reconvened meeting of the General Licensing Sub Committee of the 
Bolsover District Council held in Committee Room 1, The Arc, Clowne on Thursday, 
29th September 2022 at 10:00 hours. 
 
PRESENT:- 
 
Members:- 
 

Councillor Andrew Joesbury in the Chair 
 
Councillors Rose Bowler and Rita Turner.  
 
Officers:- Louise Arnold (Solicitor - Contentious Team), Charmaine Terry 
(Environmental Health Team Manager - Licensing) and Hannah Douthwaite 
(Governance and Civic Officer). 
 
 
 
GLSC7--22/23 EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC 

 
Moved by Councillor Ray Heffer and seconded by Councillor Andrew Joesbury. 
RESOLVED that the public be excluded from the meeting during the discussion of the 

following item of business to avoid the disclosure to them of exempt information as 
defined in Paragraph 1, Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972 
(as amended by the Local Government (Access to Information) (Variation) Order 
2006). 

 
 
 
GLSC8--22/23 TO CONSIDER WHETHER A LICENCE HOLDER REMAINS FIT 

AND PROPER TO HOLD A PRIVATE HIRE OPERATOR'S LICENCE 
 

The applicant attended the meeting for Committee to consider whether they remained ‘fit 
and proper’ to hold a Private Hire Operator’s Licence. 
 
The Environmental Health Team Manager – Licensing, presented the report.  
 
The Taxi Applicant Hearing Procedure was followed.  
 
The applicant and the Environmental Health Team Manager – Licensing, left the meeting 
whilst the Committee deliberated and returned for the announcement of the decision.  
 
Moved by Councillor Andrew Joesbury and seconded by Councillor Rose Bowler 
RESOLVED that the applicant’s licence be revoked.   
 

 (Environmental Health Team Manager – Licensing) 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 10:40 hours. 


